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9th June 2018 
 

 
Dear Member, 
 
Please find herewith the Agenda for this year’s Annual General Meeting of the Members 
of the London Spiritual Mission, which will be held on Saturday, 7th July 2018 at 4 pm. 
The location of the meeting is the London Spiritual Mission. 
 
Since we now operate membership via an online application, you will be asked to confirm 
your name, address and contact details prior to the commencement of the meeting so that 
membership details may be checked. 
 
Further information will be published under the membership menu of the LSM website as it 
becomes available. The AGM agenda, proxy voting forms and minutes of the 2017 AGM 
may already be found there. The LSM website may be found at: 
 
http://spiritualmission.co.uk  
 
Please use the “membership” menu to view further AGM details. 
 
Should you wish to raise a matter under the agenda item “To consider Any Other 
Business”, then this should be made in writing to the Secretary no later than, 1st July 
2018. This will enable any information needed for answering any points to be made 
available for the meeting. 
 
With the recent introduction of GDPR we have revised our privacy policy. Please take the 
opportunity to review it by going to: 
 
http://spiritualmission.co.uk/privacy-policy/ 
 
if you wish to exercise your rights under GDPR please go to: 
 
http://spiritualmission.co.uk/gdpr-management/ 
 
and complete the form provided. 
 
Cont... 
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Finally, for those of you who have received this letter by post, we would greatly appreciate 
your help. It is very costly to the LSM to get this letter to you. We have to get it printed, put 
into an envelope and pay for that service, the materials and postage. We can use email at 
no cost to the LSM thanks to email services provided for free by Microsoft. So please 
would you take just a few minutes to visit the website at: 
 
http://spiritualmission.co.uk/membership-form/ 
 
We can then contact you using email in future. The web membership form can also be 
used by any member to add or amend any contact details that may have changed. Thank 
you in advance for taking the time to do this. 
 
We hope to see you at the AGM. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Anne Thornton-Patterson 
Secretary 
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